
 

 

 

 

 

Email to Parents         18th December 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There has been a lot of information on the news this week about Covid-19 testing in schools in 
January.  The current information mainly in press releases from the Department for Education.   
 
We, like other WMAT schools, are waiting for detailed guidance before any decisions are made.  As 
soon as we have concrete information and plans we will let you know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Walsh: Headteacher 
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